
Delta State University Panhellenic Council  
General Council Minutes 

9 November 2015, Union 306 
 

This meeting was called to order by President Cheatham at 5:07 p.m. for general meeting 
discussion. 
 
Members present: Kimberly Austin, Katelyn Cheatham, Connor Keenum, Tayler Peoples, Kim 
Rivera, Kayla Savage, Cailon Steward, Emily Thompson, and Jeanna Dacey Wilkes. 
 
Members absent: Mollie Evans, Brittany Foust, Hannah Goudy, and Whitney Young 
 
The Panhellenic Creed was read by the Panhellenic Council. 
 
The minutes from the Council Meeting from 26 October, 2015 were read by Secretary Keenum and 
approved; all in favor, none opposed. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Panhellenic Council holds $15,908.59 in the bank. 
 
Correspondence Report: B.B. King Museum was offered as a venue for Greek events. 
 
Committee Report: none 
 
Unfinished Business: Cheatham reminded the group about Social Chairs being invited to first 
meeting of spring semester. Formal Recruitment booklets/ideas were discussed into further detail. 
Newest members email ideas to Wilkes. 
 
New Business: DSU’s fundraising goal for United Way is $5,000. Philanthropy events were 
discussed. Wilkes proposed sorority and fraternity merchandize sale during Greek Week next 
semester. Panhellenic Finals Brunch proposed and approved for Tuesday, December 8th from 8-
11am; all chapters invited. Steward proposed an all Greek mixer/swap/meet and greet; ideas 
discussed. Wilkes stated that President LaForge proposed a meeting to improve recruitment and 
race relations. 
 
Announcements: 

 Tri Delta’s Flapjacks for St. Jude, November 9th at 5-8 p.m. 



 Orientation Leader Application due November 11th at 5 p.m. 
 Gillian Oakley- use #TWLOHA on all social media sites on November 13th 
 Psychology Department raffle $1 for Katrina Trip to rebuild houses 
 Pre-Registration week was December 16-19th. 
 Thanksgiving Break is November 23-27th  
 Phi Mu cookout at fire station by airport on November 9th at 7p.m. 
 Phi Mu hosting Mary Kay party in chapter room December 2nd at 6 p.m. 

 
This meeting was adjourned at 6:06 p.m. by President Cheatham.  
 
Minutes submitted by Secretary Keenum. 


